
DBA NEWS FLASH – March 2022 

______________________________________________ 
The DBA Board of Directors met on January 26th, and 
would like to share with you, information that is relevant 
to all members and/or updates on previous business.  
 

2022 Board Members and Positions 
President – Connie Wheeler 
Vice President – Petra Wolfbeiss 
Treasurer – Lorrie Locke 
Secretary – Denessa Cameron 
Members-at Large: 
Douglas Cruickshank – FoTTSA Representative 
Derrick Breau   
Claudio Renini 
Anna Dragert 
John Gordon 
 

2022 ANNUAL GENERAL MEETING 
The date for the 2022 Deanlea Beach Association Annual 
General Meeting is Saturday June 25, 2022 at 10:00 am. 
The meeting will be held at the end of Henry’s Road 
(same location as last year). Please forward any 
questions, concerns or nominations to 
president@deanleabeach.ca 
   

MEMBERSHIP FEES 
Congratulations to Deanlea members who have set an all 
time record with 197 paid memberships for 2021!  
This year we would like to propose a “membership drive” 
to concentrate on paying your dues during the month of 
June and ending with the AGM on June 25, 2022. The 
fees will remain at $50.00.  Payment details to follow 
directly via email from our Treasurer Lorrie Locke 
treasurer@deanleabeach.ca 
  

MAINTENANCE 
Footpath Posts/Markers: The posts are scheduled for a 
refresh and/or replacement in the Spring, and the date 
and time for this work will be communicated to 
members. Anyone interested in helping, can send an 
email to: president@deanleabeach.ca  
 

Community Clean-up Day: Since last year’s clean-up day 
was a big success, the Board will once again hold a 
“Community Clean-up Day” in the spring. This will take 
place on Saturday May 28, 2022 at 10:00 am. Tasks 
include raking the footpaths, rolling out mats, beach 
clean-up, and some light road maintenance. Mark this 
day in your calendar! 
 

 
 

FUN DAY – IT’S BACK (we hope)!! 
The 2022 Deanlea Beach Fun Day is scheduled for 
Saturday July 30th, 2022. This is a great community day 
with a costume parade, games, pizza and more. Our 
newest Board member, Denessa Cameron will be leading 
the Committee. Please email her directly at 
secretary@deanleabeach.ca if you would like to 
volunteer your time and join the committee. NB: This, of 
course, will be pending provincial restrictions, so keep 
your fingers crossed! 
 

UPDATE – BELL FIBRE OPTICS 
Crews have been working diligently throughout the 
Deanlea Beach community over the past several months. 
It is still unknown when the new system will be 
“activated”, however BELL customers will be advised of 
their options directly via BELL. 
 

UPDATE – SHORT TERM RENTALS 
As directed, the Board has drafted a template for 
members use, encouraging immediate action by Tiny 
Council regarding short term rentals. The template can 
be found on the DBA website: deanleabeach.ca.            
NB: The Board will also send a letter on behalf of the DBA. 
 

NEW – FIREWORKS BY-LAW 
The Township of Tiny has enacted a new Fireworks by-
law as follows: 
1. Fireworks can only be discharged on Victoria Day, 
Canada Day, New Year’s Eve and New Year’s Day.  
2. Fireworks can be discharged between dusk and 11:00 
pm; with the exception of New Year’s Eve (dusk to 1:00 
am). 
3. Fireworks cannot be displayed or sold except on 
Victoria Day, Canada Day, New Year’s Eve and New Year’s 
Day, or for a period of seven (7) days calendar days 
immediately preceding these days. For more information, 
go to: https://www.tiny.ca/fireworks   
 

NEW – WASTE MANAGEMENT CART EXCHANGE 
The program provides residents with an opportunity to 
swap their recycling and/or garbage carts for smaller 
ones. The first cart exchange/set of cart exchanges for 
each eligible County property is free of charge until July 
30, 2022. After July 30, 2022, there will be a $50 per cart 
administration fee applied. For more information go to:  
https://www.simcoe.ca/dpt/swm/cart-collection/cart-
exchanges 

If you have any questions or concerns about the information provided in this News Flash, please email: president@deanleabeach.ca 
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